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I have lived in Oregon my entire life and I love this state but not the way it has turned 

into an unaffordable place to live.  The proposed HB2025 puts an enormous burden 

on average Oregonians including seniors like myself.  This bill is unacceptable and 

my vote is a hardy and firm NO.  

Do not place this burden on us! 

Ronda Davis 

Springfield  


